Catherine Gentile
YARMOUTH
LD 1337

I am writing in opposition to LD 1337, spec;ifically that no amendments should be
made to this act; rather that provisions should be maintained to uphold the rights of
female athletes to reside in Single-sex shelters without having biological males,
whether transgender or not, residing within the same facility. Female athletes should
not have to worry for about encountering biological males, transgender or not, within
a facility available to provide for their safety. This is beyond reason, and is not a
viable option when our prime concern should be the safety of our female athletes
according to the current version of the Maine Human Rights Act.



